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WILSON

ROACH DESTROYER DUST

Kills Cockroaches, Ants, Brown Dog Ticks,
Carpet Beetles, Silverfish, Earwigs, Fleas,

Crickets, Clover Mites, Cluster Flies.

COMMERCIAL

ODOURLESS NON-STAINING POWDER

GUARANTEE: Diazinon 2%

REGISTRATION NUMBER 21553 PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

20 kg

WILSON LABORATORIES INC.
Dundas, Ontario L9H 3H3

Directions for use:  Apply small quantities of powder where
insects hide.  Use an applicator such as a squeeze bottle with
extension tube inserted into top opening and puff directly into
cracks and crevices behind stoves, cabinets, sinks,
refrigerators, dishwasher, etc.  Remove lower drawers from
cabinets and treat drawer wells.  Treat cracks along baseboards
and in corners.  Any powder visible after application should be
brushed into cracks or removed.  Re-apply if reinfestation
occurs.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Harmful if
swallowed, inhaled or absorbed through the skin.  Avoid contact
with eyes, skin, clothing and avoid inhalation.  Wash thoroughly
after handling and before eating, drinking, etc.  Do not apply to
plants, animals or humans.  Remove pets and fishbowls from area
before treatment and do not return them for at least 4 hours
after treatment.  Do not apply to surfaces that children or pets



might contact.

DO NOT CONTAMINATE FOODSTUFFS.  Do not use in any area where food
may be exposed.  Do not use in cupboards where food or cooking
utensils are stored.

In homes or dwellings, remove or cover all exposed food and
cooking utensils before using.  Thoroughly wash all surfaces that
might contact food before reuse.

DISPOSAL:

1. Empty container thoroughly.  Use all the contents.

2. Follow provincial instructions for any required additional 
cleaning of the container prior its disposal.

3. Make the empty container unsuitable for further use.

4. Dispose of the container in accordance with provincial
requirements.

5. For information of the disposal of unused, unwanted product 
and the clean-up of spills, contact the regional office of 
Conservation and Protection, Environment Canada.

FIRST AID:  If swallowed, induce vomiting and obtain medical
attention immediately, taking the pesticide container with you.
If in eyes, flush with plenty of water and get medical attention.

TOXICOLOGY:  Diazinon is a Cholinesterase inhibitor.  Atropine is
antidotal.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

**************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not



liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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